
  

9 Peach Tree Hill Road | Livingston | New Jersey | 07039 

January 6, 2025 
 
 
 
 
Re: Letter of FDA Compliance 
 
Product: LLDPE - Linear Low Density Polyethylene Resins for Foodservice Products 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
This letter is to certify that our IBS LLDPE food and utility poly bags are in compliance with FDA 
regulations for food contact and storage. 
 
The products described above conform completely to the Federal Food, Drug and Cosmetic act (the 
act) and all applicable Food Additive regulations, including Title 21 CFR. Section 177.1520 “olefin 
polymers”, specifically the polymers identified in Section 177.1520 (a) (3) (I), and meet the 
specifications set forth in section 177.1520 (c) (3.2a). 
 
Thank you for being an Inteplast Group customer. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Joe Wang 
Global Sourcing Manager 
Inteplast Group   
 
 


